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Tourism welcomes the new Minister and Deputy Minister 

 

30 May 2019 
 
The Department of Tourism congratulates and warmly welcomes the incoming Tourism Minister 
Nkhensani Kubayi-Ngubane and Deputy Minister Fish Mahlalela to this dynamic portfolio.  
 
In recognition of the goal set by President Cyril Ramaphosa in his State of the Nation Address earlier 
this year, the Department is excited to work with Minister Kubayi-Ngubane and Deputy Minister 
Mahlalela to attract 21 million tourists by 2030.   
 

The Tourism Department Director-General, Victor Tharage and staff thank the outgoing Minister, 
Derek Hanekom and Deputy Minister, Elizabeth Thabethe, for their invaluable contribution to the 
tourism sector and wish them well.  
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